
 

 

 We are 
moving to 
Happy 
Valley this 
summer  
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The primary objective for Zhong 

Lao Shi to establish Oaktree is to 

provide a Mandarin-only and 

loving environment for our 

students so that they enjoy going to 

school and thus will learn the 

language actively. As an 

enthusiastic educator, Zhong Lao 

Shi emphasizes much on quality of 

education and pays attention to the 
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needs of students. This is our mission, 

also our future direction. We want to 

focus on teaching and provide the best 

education to our students. Therefore, we 

do minimal advertisement. You may not 

see our Ads on magazines, but we 

updates our facebook page regularly 

(www.facebook.com/OaktreeEducation) 

and our website will be ready in mid 

June.  

Oaktree’s latest development 

NEWS 

more on 2 

Our student 
number has 
increased to 
60, coming 
twice/ week 
in average 
 

 
 

Oaktree is 
1-year-old! 

Summer Camp 
2013 starts on Jun 
17 till the end of 
Aug.  

Early bird 
enrollment from 
NOW till JUN 3 to 
enjoy extra 
discount! 

We offer a wide 
range of classes 
include 
Montessori 
Language and 
Mathematics, 
Cooking, Arts & 
Crafts, Science  
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New address: 
Shop 1A, 151-153 Wong Nei Chung Road, Happy Valley 
(Right opposite to CCC and FC) 

Tel: 2574 9986 

Email: eceoaktree@gmail.com/enquiry@eceoaktree.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/OaktreeEducation 

 
 
Education is not the filling of a pail, but 
lighting of a fire – William Yeats 
 
What we teach is not only the 
knowledge, but also the positive 
attitudes, passion to learn and explore 
new things, to become great 
individuals. 

 

moving to a nicer neighborhood in Wong Nei 

Chung Road, Happy Valley in late Jun. The new 

center consists of 2 classrooms (1 big and 1 small), 

private toilets and a pantry. We are very excited 

about this new location as it means that we will be 

based in Happy Valley in the long run and provide 

Mandarin education to students on the island. Please 

feel free to pay a visit and let your friends know 

about our news. 

Our summer program will be conducted in this new 

location. We have received quite a number of 

registrations already and classes are filling up 

quick, Please enrol before Jun 3 to enjoy the early-

bird discount!  

We know all parents wish to get more involved in 

the learning process of your children, yet, your jobs 

and busy schedules have made this task 

challenging. Thanks for sending your children to 

Oaktree, we will do our best to ensure they receive 

great education here, not only Mandarin, but also 

positive attitudes, passion to learn and become 

great individuals – being considerate, caring and 

respectful.  

Thanks to the support of all parents and your 

referrals, our students’ number has been growing 

since Oaktree was established last year, and we 

have more than 60 students to-date. To provide a 

better learning environment to our students, we are 


